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8th May, 2018 
 
 
To the Parents/Carers of Deer Class 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

The pupils in Deer Class are preparing a profile about themselves in French which they are going to send 

to a class of children in Collège Jean Vilar, Vert Saint Denis, near Paris. Meanwhile the French children are 

doing the same thing for us in English. I’m sure the French children would like to be able to see what their 

correspondents look like, so I would like to send a photo of the class to accompany the children’s work. I 

will ensure that the individual children are not identifiable by name and that the name of the school does not 

appear anywhere in the correspondence. Please would you let me know on the reply slips below (by 

Monday May 14th) whether or not you consent to your child being included in the class photo?  

Many thanks, 

 

Kate Kelly 

(French teacher) 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

To:  Mrs. K. Kelly, French teacher 
 
I do/do not give permission for ……………………………………... (child’s name) to 
be included in the class photo for the purposes of the profile for the French Collège 
children. 
 
Signed ……………………………………….    Name ………………………………. 
(please print) 
 
Date …………………………. 
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